
Hello Parents! 
September went by so quickly. Thank 
you to parents who volunteered with 
the field trip, it was a great success! 
The kids have had such a fun month 
learning and playing together. Last 
month we worked on letters and 
numbers and most importantly our 
name. This month our themes will be 
shapes, all about our students, and of 
course Halloween and our Halloween 
party. Most importantly we will 
continue building on  
what we learned last  
month. 
- Ms. Sandra  
and Ms. Daulet 
 

Dear Shark Parents, 
 
We have enjoyed summer at its best. Fall 
is here and the month of October will be 
filled with lots of Fall activities including 
coloring, collecting & painting the Fall 
leaves. We will dress-up for Halloween. 
We will continue learning about 
ourselves, our health, letters, numbers 
and shapes. Learning to recognize and 
writing own name is important in pre-K, 
so please help your child practice writing 
their name at home. We will have a 
“Dress-up party” on Halloween. Please 
dress-up your child with his/her costume 
(non-violent with no weapon). Please 
don’t forget a treat to share; we will 
accept any store bought, nut-free treat 
(yum!). Thank you so much! Happy 
October! 
 

- Ms. Jaya and  
Mr. Dan  

 
 

Hello Butterfly Families! 
  Last month we had a great time at the 
Chicago Children’s Museum and 
learning about Autumn. This month we 
will be continuing daily phonics during 
morning meeting and in the new Writing 
Workshop. Homework will be sent home 
every Tuesday and Thursday from now 
on and Show and Tell will be every 
Wednesday and Friday. This month’s 
themes will be: Reading Week, 
nocturnal animals, germs, the  
body and spiders.  
- Ms. Sarah and  
Ms. Alex 
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Dear Parents, 
Fall is finally here and we are 
excited to see the leaves 
change and animals that are 
getting ready for hibernation 
season. This month our 
themes includ: fire safety, 
Fall, leaves, pumpkins, wild 
and spooky fun appropriate 
for toddlers! Our activities 
include: face painting (with 
permission from parents,) the 
Fire Department coming to 
Toddler Town and showing 
and telling the kids about fire 
safely. We will also go trick-
or-treating in each classroom. 
For Halloween, we will be 
having a small party with 
excited games and prizes. 
Parents, for Halloween 
costumes, we would prefer 
to leave any hazardous 
materials at home (for 
example, guns and plastic 
poky knives, sticks and so 
forth.) Our letters that we will 
focus on this month are H, F 
and L! We will continue to 
work on our colors and 
numbers in Spanish and 
English. Here in the 
Bumblebee classroom  
our motto stands,  
"We are Ready,  
Willing and Able  
to Explore!”  
-Ms. Stephane and  
Ms. Vanessa 

Tuition payments are due on time. 
Any payments made after your due date will result in a late fee added to your current amount. All 
teachers have envelopes for payments so feel free to ask for one. Envelopes have to be handed to a 

teacher. Thank you! 
 

2012 

Flu Shots 
Flu shots will be 

available Oct. 11th from 
3-6 PM in Angelo’s 

office 

Register to Vote!!! 
Voter registration will be 

available in Angelo’s 
office from 3-6 PM every 

day until Oct. 9th.  
This is an important 
election…have your 

voice heard! 
 


